## Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



November 2007

Dear Praying Friends,

We have been in Tennessee, Virginia and Florida in mission conferences this month. I never cease to be grateful for the Lord's goodness to us while traveling from place to place. Thank you for praying for us as we travel by land and air.

Pastor Timothy Mang has trained men for service in Myanmar. The Lord willing, I will be going there to visit with some of these men next month. Pastor Jim Bailey of Edinburg, Virginia, and Pastor Fred Daniel of Greensboro, North Carolina plan to make the trip with me. Please pray with us that the visa applications will be approved. Also pray that the Lord will give us a safe and prosperous journey to the land where Adoniram Judson gave his life to give them the Gospel of Christ. It seems that Judson's ministry is well remembered by them even in our day.

Thank you for remembering World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission as you pray. The Lord has blessed us with the privilege of laboring with so many wonderful servants of Christ around the world. We have had several families added to the mission this year, and Brother O'Malley told me a few days ago that there are three more interviews to be done before the year ends. We certainly want to pray for these families as they embark on the deputation trail. I cannot see that the process of raising support is getting any easier. Oh, how we need revival in our churches!

Darleen and I want to express our appreciation for your faithful support of our family and ministry. We count it all joy to labor with you. By year's end we will have been in twenty mission conferences. Overseas we will have visited Jordan, Mexico, Singapore, China and Myanmar (Burma). Thank you for helping make it all possible.

We trust that our Lord will bless you abundantly as you faithfully serve Him this month.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone